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To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Comment on APR 28 - Limited Practice Rule Suggested Amendments

I am writing to comment on the suggested amendment to enhance the scope of the LLLT domestic relations
practice area.

I support this amendment.

I do not practice family law. However, I am on the Board of the Clark County Law Library, and our librarians
frequently field questions from unrepresented persons seeking information on family law
questions. Fortunately, Clark County has a Family Law Facilitator which can assist many low-income clients,
but our Clerk's Office has proposed to eliminate the facilitator program. Even if it preserved, it is inadequate to
meet the needs of the public.

The proposed amendment will be useful to our community and helpful to our court system.

Thank you for allowing me to comment.

Rachel Brooks
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